
Dear Corporation and Mr. President: 

 

I am writing to declare my candidacy for the Board of Directors.  

I have served as a member of the Board from 2005-2010 and continued to volunteer at 
Community Boating for the last 10 years.  I have been the recipient of the Volunteer Recognition 
Award as well as The Ed Long Outstanding Volunteer Award. 

I’ve worked toward establishing the Priebatsch Fund and Pavilion, as well as brought 
connections to Community Boating thru EF, Polar, and Gruhub that have driven needed revenue 
for our programs.  

As a CPA focused on small businesses; during the last 18 months I have worked with executive 
director to obtain needed funds thru various government programs.  

During these challenging times it is important to have strong business focused leaders on the 
board to guide our ship thru these stormy seas.  

 

Sincerely, 

Adam Gorlovsky-Schepp 

 

 

 

 


